

GREENPRINT 25 PRESENTATION WITH BILL CARPENTER – TONIGHT AT THE LIBRARY

Presented by Historic Pittsford

Bill Carpenter, Town Supervisor at the time the Greenprint was developed and implemented, will present "Greenprint for Pittsford's Future: A Community Success Story" tonight (Thursday, October 7) at 7:00pm at the Pittsford Community Library. A question and answer session will follow Mr. Carpenter's presentation.

Did you ever wonder why there are still so many farm fields and green space in Pittsford? This year marks the 25th anniversary of Pittsford's Greenprint for the Future – an intentional commitment to protect the green space in the Town of Pittsford by purchasing the development rights of over 2000 acres. Learn what led to this award-winning plan and how the community was involved.

The program is presented by Historic Pittsford. It is free and open to the public, and will be held in the Library's Fisher Meeting Room. Masks and social distancing will be required for attendees. The Pittsford Community Library is located at 24 State Street.

#sustainablepittsford #preservingourfarms #pittsfordgreenprint

